
 

2022 ADA Ramp replacement 

 

 
This year we contacted three concrete companies to remove and replace all the remaining non-
compliant ADA ramps in town. These ramps are located in Austin Trace (34 ramps), Deer 
Crossing (16 ramps), Bay Creek East (34 ramps), and Villages at Brookside (5 ramps). We 
contacted Matttingly concrete, Concrete Indy, and D and D concrete. 

 

Mattingly Concrete- $76,907.00 

 

Concrete Indy- $102,285.00 

 

D and D concrete- we are still waiting for a response, was supposed to be to us on 5/23/2022 

 

Ron and I propose using Mattingly concrete for the replacement of all 89 remaining ADA ramps 
in the town. Mattingly is the company that won the bid for 2021 ramps as well. 

 

- Nick Brown 


